With all due respect....are you nuts?

We are in a historic megadrought and by pure luck (things like getting rain during last August's lightning storms) we
have avoided a major fire coming down the western hills - while a fully funded FSC has been able to work with other
key agencies to create and maintain firebreaks, provide chippers and support to neighborhood level volunteers, etc.

Please don't reduce this funding.
Thank you
Janet Rosen and Stuart Kremsky



